

Open Cupboard Food Pantry, Inc. 37 Old Hwy 22 PO Box 3072 Clinton, NJ 08809

January 19, 2022

Church of the Holy Spirit 3 Haytown Road Lebanon, NJ 08833

Dear Generous Donor,

Thank you for the 965 lbs. of groceries donation to Open Cupboard Food Pantry over the course of 2021. Your generous gift allows us to feed the many clients, new and old, who come to us for help.

Most pantries are able to give out only boxed and canned foods. Because of our beneficent supporters, we can provide produce, meat and dairy products as well, giving our families a better chance for a healthier life.

It is only through the unselfish giving of our amazing community that the Pantry has stayed open throughout the pandemic, feeding those in need with an unparalleled outpouring of support. With you behind us, we'll continue the work we started 28 years ago.

Thank you. We couldn't do it without you.

Gratefully,

Jennifer Tavormina, Executive Director

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

"...for I was hungry and you gave me food..." Matthew 25:35

